
We are learning

Upcoming Events

Reminders

Contact Info

In our Maths lessons we are 
learning about Ratios.

In English we are focussing on the 
novel When the Mountains Roared! 
We will be making fact files about 
different animals from the book.

In Science we are focussing on 
breathing and digestion.

Preparation for Adulthood this 
term focusses on personal safety 

in public and online.

In ICT learners will apply their 
knowledge and understanding of 

networks, to appreciate the 
internet as a network of networks 

which need to be kept secure. 
They will learn that the World Wide 
Web is part of the internet, and will 
be given opportunities to explore 

the World Wide Web for 
themselves in order to learn about 
who owns content and what they 

can access, add, and create. 
Finally, they will evaluate online 
content to decide how honest, 
accurate, or reliable it is, and 

understand the consequences of 
false information.

Humanities is focussing on the 
positive and negative impacts of 

tourism.

Wednesday Club is new this term 
and allows pupils to choose from 7 

choices of activities that are 
delivered by teachers on a 

Wednesday afternoon. These 
include outdoors club and Spanish 

club

Reminder to all 
pupils to be prompt 

when handing in 
technology when 

arriving at school in 
the morning.
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